

<p>c. When reviewing and reflecting on activities undertaken over the year, the 200 club has been struggling with re-enrol figures but will be going ahead with the number of people subscribed. Overall activities were a huge success and massive thanks was expressed to everyone that works tirelessly to produce the events and activities and our supporters in the community.</p> <p>d. Wendy will be sending out matching requests for parents involved in organisations or industry that provide matching funding as this makes a significant and welcome contribution annually.</p>	<p>Wendy</p>
<p>5. Discussions and decision on what our future project fundraising will be going towards</p> <p>a. To enable us to fund and install the KS1 all-weather surface this school year, payment for other promised initiatives have been delayed. It was therefore highlighted that the immediate fundraising would be to cover previous spends we have committed to with a view to then starting a fresh funding drive for new projects once agreed on. The treasurer made clear that all committee promised expenses will have been met have the Christmas Fayre and we should be able to start in the New Year with monies being raised going towards our next proposed project.</p> <p>b. Various new projects were proposed and discussed:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> i. With a view that if were wanting to get an all-purpose all-weather surface at the bottom of the playing field then the recommended surface would be tarmac. Wendy had been given an estimate of £30-35,000 and at this amount it was deemed too expensive and a different project would be considered. ii. Ideas for outside learning area to allow for creative or music learning was a more viable idea. iii. Ideas were also put forward as a shelter/timeout space for those children who do not want to run around in the playground or would just like to take shelter from sun or a shower, instead of returning to the classroom. iv. Lorna will be looking into costings for outside portable static spaces with ideas from TFL, Epping Railway and non-permanent outside spaces to be looked into. <p>c. As well as fundraising other ways of gaining the funds were discussed such as grants plus Tesco Community funding can be approached once a strategy and proposal has been put into place.</p>	<p>Lorna</p> <p>Lorna</p>
<p>6. Review of future Events</p> <p>a. Wendy had produced a detailed list of items that need to be done for the up and coming events until the end of the coming term. Due to time constraints these weren't able to be discussed in detail. A planning meeting has therefore been arranged for the afternoon of Friday 4th November to work through everything that needs to be done with the opportunity for parents to volunteer to take on tasks.</p>	<p>Volunteers</p>
<p>7. AOB</p> <p>a. Year 3 Poppy in Rowan won the Christmas poster competition and Lorna is sourcing a prize as a thank you.</p>	<p>Lorna</p>
<p>Next Committee Meeting Tuesday 15th November Forest Gate Inn, 7:45pm</p>	
<p>Next Planning: Friday 4th November, Small Dining Room, 2pm</p>	
<p>Meeting closed at 3:05pm.</p>	